
REQUEST – The former Orpington Police Station has been sold to Property 
Developers.  
  
Can you please supply me with answers to the following: 
 
1. When was it sold? 
 
2. Who decided to sell it and when? 
 
3. Was the sale subject to open tender? 
 
4. How much was it sold for? 
 
5. What use was it sold for? 
 
6. Were any restrictions or conditions imposed on the sale? 
 
 
 
 
RESPONSE –  
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request dated 3 July 2014 to the Mayor's Office for Policing 
And Crime (MOPAC), relating to the sale of Orpington Police Station. 
 
I confirm that I am replying to this request under the FOI Act. Details of all property disposals are 
published here: 
 
http://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/DISPOSAL%20OF%20BUILDINGS%20Year%20End%20
2014.pdf 
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